Candz Barrett

From: Dennis Moss <dennismoss29@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 9:46 PM

To: Candy Barrett

Subject: Fwd: Smyrna Request

Attachments: Dennis moss letter.doc

Sent from my iPhone

Begih forwarded message:
From: SC Firefighter <rickeywilson1701@gmail.com>
Date: February 1, 2023 at 8:07:55 PM EST

To: dennismoss29@gmail.com
Subject: Smyrna Request

Attached is the information you ask that | send you.
If you need anything else let me know

Thanks

Rickey



SMYRNA FIRE DEPARTMENT

1052 MAIN STREET
SMYRNA, 5.C. 29743

January 30, 2023

The Smyrna Station 2 was built to provide better fire protection to the residents on the
east side of our district to eliminate the 5 mile distance. We took out a loan as a fire
department. We recently received funding to pay toward the loan but it did not pay it off.
We sitill have a balance of $20, 000.00. Also needed to complete the interior with a
bathroom we have estimated cost of construction at $20,000.00. This will complete this
project Any consideration of funding to complete any or all of this will be appreciated by
the fire department and the community.

If I can answer or provide any other information let me know.

Sincerely;

Rickey Wilson, Chief

Smyrna Volunteer Fire Department





